Stephen J. Puleo

From: Crystal Turner <wadenfinleysmum@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 7:16 PM

To: Stephen J. Puleo

Cc: Pele Turner; raeleneloura@gmail.com

Subject: Rezoning Application for Gunpowder Mill rd.

Good evening Mr. Puleo,

My husband and | are the homeowners of 3 Gunpowder Mill rd. We received a notice today from the town that the
developer for Tax Map 5 Zone 2/2C on Gunpowder Mill rd desires to change the zoning from FR to MD in his
development plans.

This obviously concerns us for several reasons and we would like to request an opportunity to share our concerns by
registering our opinion/objection prior to the public hearing addressing the rezoning scheduled for next

Monday, November 22nd.

We have read his application and your responses that are available online. We understand that his application was
initially incomplete and assuming that he has made those changes (which are not available on line as of yet), we have 4
business days until the hearing.

We are especially concerned that his application did not meet the minimum requirements to support a Public Hearing
specifically, his rationale for the change. | respectfully request that you direct me to the Windham Development Code
and share with us the procedural requirements and applicable deadlines (taking into account our 4 day notice) to
register our opinion/objection.

Thank you in advance,
Crystal & Michael Turner



